
Please visit our website www.azfoodhelp.org for more information on food distributions 
occurring in your community. 

St. Mary’s Food Bank does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 
age, or disability.

NOTICE OF CSFP SITE TRANSFER
Unfortunately, this location will discontinue serving CSFP product. Below you will find 

the new location that will be distributing your CSFP senior boxes. Please call for further 
information. 

NEW CSFP FOOD DISTRIBUTION LOCATION 

      CSFP Distribution Location Closing: 

Last CSFP distribution at Current Location:

First Distribution at New Location:


	Organization 1 Name:        ORGANIZATION NAME 
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	Organization 1 Phone #:     ORGANIZATION PHONE #
	dATE: 
	Text1: 
	Text2: Date and Time 


